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The Predidents Meddage

After spending the entire day outdoors — beginning
to spruce up the Golf Course — just couldn’t help but
realize that the golf season cannot be far away. No-
ticed my first robin of the year, heard and saw a flock
of geese flying overhead.

As your mind wanders, one can't help but think
of the many problems that may be in store. Of
course, this also reminds me of a story about St.
Francis of Assisi. He took from nature many of his
lessons to his disciples. Let us imitate him therefore,
let me urge you to be like a duck. It dives into the
water, comes up and shakes off every drop in a
vigorous reaction. Do just that with your difficulties
and worries — and — you will find that by their very
nature they will also (hopefully) disappear for you.

The Arrangement Committee has everything in
order for the coming year, so, you can make plans
to attend each month|ly meeting. When the dates
are published in the Bull Sheet, why don't you im-
mediately block them out on your calendar. The
Golf Committtee has several surprises in store for
us this season. The first outing will be at Woodridge
Golf Club with Tony Meyer as host.

Education Committee also is all set for the coming
year, plans have been made for the Clinic at Medinah.

The editor apologizes for not giving credit to Mike
Bavier for his thank you article in the March issue of
the Bull Sheet. Also an apolagy to Pat Sokolis, author
of her poem,

One sure way for an editor to find out if his pub-
lication is being read, is to make an error.

The March 18th meeting of the M.A.G.C.S. held at
Nordic Country Club was attended by seventy-one
members. David Meyer, Superintendent, was our host.
The educational speaker, Dr. Michael Healy, gave an
excellent talk on “Creative Knowledge In You.”

How can the Bull Sheet be improved? If you have
any suggestions please send them to the editor.

Money is like fertilizer; it is not worth anything
unless it is spread around.




